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REPUBLIC GF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

23 October 2018

CUSTSMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO. -

To:  All Deputy Commissioners
All Directors and Division Chiefs
All District/Port Collectors
And Others Concerned

Subject: Cancelled BCOR Reported by the Port of Iloilo

The original of the following BCOR Form 38-A issued to Collection
District No. VI: Port of Iloilo were turned-over to the Accountable Forms
Section, General Services Division by Ms. Ma. Lourdes G. Deveza, Acting
Collecting Officer:

BCOR No. 01859775956 | BCOR No. 01859775978
BCOR No. 01859775967 | BCOR No. 01859775989

In order to ensure that unauthorized usage thereof is avoided, these
Official Receipts are hereby cancelled.

For your information and guidance.

For record purposes, please confirm the dissemination of this circular
throughout your offices within fifteen (15) days from rec?ihereof.

ISIDRO S LAPENA, PhD, CSEE
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